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Even though no funding for the coverage of child care workers is coming from the
federal government in this draft, it is possible that a waiver (or amendment to the
current waiver) may be required to add additional categories of covered persons to the
program.  The waiver language could be drafted in the same manner as s. 49.665 (2)
(b) so that DWD must request a waiver if DWD determines that one is necessary.
Would you like a redraft to include such a provision?
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